
 

AAUT Awards Team aaut@rmit.edu.au l +61 (03) 9925 5707/5416 
www.universitiesaustralia.edu.au 

 

25th November 2021 

 

Professor Nalini Pather 

Director: UNSW Scientia Education Academy; Chair, Anatomy 

University of New South Wales 

 

Dear Professor Pather, 

 

I would like to thank you for your contribution to the 2021 Australian Awards for University Teaching 

as an assessor for the Citations For Outstanding Contributions To Student Learning. 

It is through your dedication and commitment that we continue to uphold standards of excellence in 

learning and teaching across the higher education sector in Australia. We greatly appreciate all the 

extra time and effort you took to:  

• Read through each application and provide thoughtful, detailed, comprehensive feedback 

during the individual assessment phase. 

• Meet your team members from across the country to deliberate on your final comments and 

ratings during the collaborative assessment phase. 

Your support has provided valuable feedback to the nominees and ensures the success of the awards.  

 

We look forward to having the opportunity to hopefully collaborate with you in the future.   

 

 
Kind regards,  

 

Professor Angela Carbone 
AAUT Awards Team Director

mailto:aaut@rmit.edu.au

